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February 8  --  Conservation Clubhouse 4th & 5th 
February 9  --  Dance Fit  4th, 5th, & 6th   
February 10 – LEAP w/Katie K &1st  
February 10   Camp Nathaniel 
February 24 –  LEAP w/Katie K & 1st  
February 28 -  Dance Fit 4th, 5th, & 6th   
                         Kindergarten Registration 9-2  

  At Marie 
Roberts-
Caney 
Elementary 
Will be held 
on Feb. 28 & 
Mar. 3, 2017 
From 9:00am-
2:00pm  

Parents will need 
to provide the 
following 
information:  

Mrs. Taulbee’s fifth graders 
have been studying “The 
American Revolution.”  
Learning about the struggles 
of early settlers and what 
they went through so that our 
lives would be better was eye 
opening.  At the end of the 
unit, each student chose a 
Revolutionary hero or heroine 
to research and present 
PowerPoint presentations.  The 
fun part was getting to dress 
up in colonial attire. 

 
The American 
Revolution 

 
Kindergarten Registration 

At  
Marie Roberts-Caney  

Will be held on  
February 28th & March 3rd 

From 
9:00 – 2:00 

Parents will need to provide the 
following information: 
 

• Birth Certificate 
• Immunization Record 
• Current Physical 
• Eye Exam 
• Social Security Card 
• Dental Exam 

 
Parents will need to bring the 
enrolling student so educational 
screenings can be conducted. 
 
If you have any questions, 
please contact Lisa Miller or 
Jason Fugate at 666-7775. 
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6th Grade Pyramids 

 
 

 
2015-16 MRC Site Based Decision Making Council 

           Jason Fugate –Principal                                                                 Mary Kay Caudill – Teacher 
Marlene Hamilton –Teacher                                                          Chris Banks –Parent 

Tammy Keene – Teacher                                                               Melissa Mann -Parent 
 

 

AARP Grandparent of the Year 
Essay Contest winners. 

 

 

Research, exploration and creativity led Mr. Turner’s 
class through an in-depth lesson about the Egyptian 
pyramids.  After reading and discussing a non-fiction 
writing in their reading books, the students expanded 
their learning through student led online research.  
Afterward, they used the knowledge gained to 
create their own pyramid plan.  Tasked with 
developing a plan to build a pyramid anywhere in 
the world using materials plentiful in their chosen 
area, the students wrote a plan to build their tombs.  
Their students used their creativity to develop new 
shapes and build on the ancient ideas.  The more the 
students learned the more creative their ideas 
became.  The project concluded with each group 
delivering a speech to explain their pyramids. 

 

 

Nurse’s Corner 
	

LJ and Joshlynn were the first and 
second place winners  


